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Summary:

Telegram from Italy's permanent representative to NATO re-caps the controversial
position presented by the Supreme Allied Commander Rogers. General Rogers criticizes
the Reagan administration's strategy and expresses concern over the disparity between
NATO capabilities and those of the Warsaw Pact.
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